
 

 

 

 

 

 

Shirley Park Golf Club 

COVID-19 Coronavirus 

 

 

PLAYERS’ BAR 
 

Members and Visitors 

 

With immediate effect, to reduce the risk of COVID-19 being transmitted, the 

Players Bar will be subject to a 16 person maximum capacity.  

 

Please therefore use the Lounge Bar, up to a capacity of 36, or the patio area, if 

the numbers are above this limit.  Please comply with the Government advice in 

observing the Social Distancing recommendation of 2 metres and this also 

applies whilst waiting for service at the bar and kitchen. 

 

The staff have been instructed not to serve if these levels are not adhered to.  

 

 

 

Thank you. 

     Board of Directors 20th March 2020 
 


